

FORT EDWARD UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

220 BROADWAY FORT EDWARD, NEW YORK 12828 (518) 747-4529

Benjamin Halsey
Superintendent of School

Erin Russo
Pre-K - 12 Principal

Mallory Lansley
Director of Pupil Services

November 26, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In an effort to reward students with good behavior and attendance, we are planning a Mid-Year Celebration on Friday, February 14, 2025. Students in grades 6-12 who demonstrate good behavior with no discipline referrals and good attendance, with less than 2 absences, will be allowed to participate in the celebratory event.

We will take into account discipline and attendance beginning December 2nd. Any student who receives a discipline referral or has more than 2 absences after December 2nd will not be allowed to participate in the event.

Please continue to encourage your child to behave appropriately and come to school each day, not only to attend the event, but because we know that behavior and attendance directly relate to student success.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Erin Russo

PK-12 Principal